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Letter of Authorization

Attn:  To Whom it May Concern / Application Examiner / Review Examiner / Officer in Charge
Re: Authorization to Apply for a “Change in Identification” per Section §2.933 of the FCC Rules

Dear Madam or Sir,

We, SparkLAN Communications, Inc., having a principal place of business at 8F., No.257, Sec. 2, Tiding
Blvd., Neihu District, Taipei, Taiwan, in relation to our WiFi radio module having part number WPEQ-
262ACNI(BT) and FCCID RYK-WPEQ262ACNIBT which was originally issued on November 3, 2019, grant
permission on a one-time basis to the following company:

KCF Technologies, Inc.
336 S. Fraser St.
State College, PA 16801

to apply for a “Change in Identification” with FCC, concerning the above mentioned radio module.

We confirm we will be supplying the WPEQ-262ACNI(BT) modules to KCF Technologies, Inc. unmodified
and electrically identical to the original certified equipment. The original test results continue to be
representative of, and applicable to the equipment bearing the changed identification.

Conversely, we have no control or responsibility with regards to the proper use and installation of our
module in the products manufactured and sold by KCF Technologies, Inc. As a result, KCF Technologies,
Inc. takes ownership and accountability for the compliance of their end-product, including any

appropriate labeling to take into account the new identification.

Should there be any questions regarding this authorization, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned. Thank you.
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Grady Lin, Manager

Grady.lin@sparklan.com



